## Dr. Sabrina F. Edwards, Commissioner Safety and Crime Reduction Commission

December 9, 2019

Dear Safety and Crime Reduction Commission:

It is with deep sadness that I must end my tenure with the Safety and Crime Reduction Commission effective immediately. I have accepted an employment offer that will allow me to continue my professional journey within the discipline of higher education.

I must leave to grow, and God has provided this amazing opportunity.

I will miss each of you dearly.

Sincerely in service,

Dr Sabrina F Edwards

**CC:** Mrs. Carol Owens, Legislative Services

Rev. Mark Griffin, Chair

Office of the Mayor Lenny Curry

**Ethics Office**